
 
 

NEWSLETTER ONE, TERM FOUR                                           Tuesday 16 October 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.   

 

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New students this week 

Charlee, Potiki, and Sarah-Rose 

 

Start of Term – Welcome back to school.  It has been great to see the children come back to school and 

happy to be here after the holiday break.  We have another busy term ahead so please keep an eye on the 

calendar and Facebook page to see what is happening throughout the term.  We ask that you also reinforce 

our KORAU values with your children and encourage them to demonstrate these through their words and 

actions. 
   

New Zealand ShakeOut 2018- New Zealand ShakeOut, our national earthquake 

drill and tsunami hīkoi, is taking place on Thursday 18 October 2018 at 9:30 am. 

ShakeOut is held across the world to remind people of the right action to take 

during an earthquake, Drop, Cover and Hold - and to practise a tsunami hīkoi 

(evacuation) if in a coastal area.  Information for families can be accessed at this 

link https://www.shakeout.govt.nz/how/individuals/  
 

Keep up to date with photos and information of what is happening around the school and 

in the classrooms on our Facebook page. 

 

Avalon Intermediate Enrolments – if you are planning on sending your children to Avalon Intermediate next year, 

please contact the office on 04 567 7453 as soon as possible as they are beginning to plan for 2019 and require 

numbers of students to organise classes.  Today we are sending home Avalon Intermediate Enrolment forms with 

every Yr6. If you intend your child to attend there next year, please complete the form asap and either return to AIS or 

drop off to our school office and we will forward them on. Thank you for your prompt response to this request. 

 

Enrolments – We are beginning to organise planning for 2019.   Do you have or know of any children who are 

starting at Koraunui School this year or next?  The sooner we find out about new enrolments the better we can plan for 

classes and all students attending our school.   

New student enrolment forms are available at the office or on our website under “About us”.  If you require further 

information, please contact the office on 939 9707 or message us on our school website or Facebook page. 

 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 
Principal’s e-mail: principal@koraunui.school.nz 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Rachel Brinkley: 021 112 4755       Craig Press: 563 8600   Gillian McPeake:  939 9707      Vera Xu: 021 0306 853     
Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416       Spencer Hiess:  939 9707      Chris Miller: 939 9707 

 

https://www.shakeout.govt.nz/how/individuals/
mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz


50 cent STALLS 

Our Year six students continue to run 50cent stalls every Friday at morning tea time. Buying items, 

supports these children to raise money to go to camp. Please be mindful that items are all 50 cents and 

$2 is the limit. 

 

 

Weetbix Tryathlon 2019 - We are entering another team 

into this. We are also trailing this online registration this 

year. We will send out paper forms for those who wish to 

enter this way.  

The price is currently $40 per student however I've secured 

some funding and this will bring the price down. I won't 

know exact price until I have all numbers of tamariki 

participating,  

PLEASE DON'T PAY YET we will send out invoices later. 

If you wish to enter online the link is on the school 

facebook page or type the following into your address bar. 

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/RegistrationType.aspx?E=31846&G=68509 

ngā mihi 

Whaea Kataraina 
 

Dave Lamont  

Principal  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

WHATS COMING UP THIS TERM? 

TERM FOUR 

Week 1 

• 15 October: FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 

• 17 October: Board of Trustees Meeting 

• 18 October: NZ Shake Out Earthquake Drill 

Week 2 

• 23 October: Year 4-6 School Athletics 

Week 3 

• 29 October: Orchestra Wellington Performance TBC 

• 30 October; Year 1-4 Tee-ball Teams 

Week 4 

• 05 November: Year 5 Road Patrol Training 

• 06 November: Year 1-3 Junior Athletics 

• 07 November: Northern Zone Athletics 

• 08 November: Year 5 Road Patrol Training 

Week 5 onwards 

• 12-16 November: Digital Technology Week 

• 19-23 November: Year 6 camp 

• 19-23 November: Senior EOTC Week 

• 27 November: Interzone Athletics 

• 30 November: Umu Festival 

• 10 December: Year 6 Graduation Dress Rehearsal 

• 11 December: Year 6 Graduation 

• 12 December: Magical Mystery Bus Tour – Year 6 

• 14 December: Final assembly 

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/RegistrationType.aspx?E=31846&G=68509

